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Observations from reading the packet material:

no mention of additional outreach to vulnerable communities, i.e. communities of color,
communities for whom English is a second language, the physically disabled community, women
with basic jobs who must commute on off hours (specifically their safety concerns).
in general the outreach has been extremely limited, not publicized well, and has ignored many
portions of the Bay Area.
very little mention of seamless scheduling of transit agencies, a must esp. for those who have to
commute on off-hours.

Alexandra Starr, 
Chair of Transportation Committee
League of Women Voters of the Bay Area
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